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Dear colleagues,

Those wishing to participate with a poster at the XI International 
Meeting of the Young Oncologist Club - " Precision Medicine – The 
Key to Success in Cancer Therapy", which will be held on May 
17-19, 2024 at Hyatt Regency Pravets, please note the following 
requirements:

All posters must be presented in English, be A1 size /594 x 841 mm./, 
portrait. The paper must not be thicker than 200g to fit within the 
stands. Text should be spaced 35 mm. on all sides to prevent 
covering the information with the poster frame. 

Poster submissions must be sent no later than April 1, 2023 to 
inventstream@gmail.com. Until this date, you can also send a short 
abstract of the poster /up to 2500 characters/, which will later be 
included in the printed and online brochure of the event.

Dr. Rositza Krasteva
Chairman of the Young Oncologist Club


